
Dear Parents of Years 5/6 in September 2022 

 

If you have children in Year 5/6 we would like to build on their responsibilities by not having 

them collected from the classroom door. We would ask that you make your own arrangements 

with your older child to either allow them to walk home alone (if you feel that they are mature 

enough) or to meet them at an agreed point off the school site and away from the entry/exit 

gates. We will open the classroom doors for Year 5/6 at 3.10pm. They must follow the one-way 

system and they must go straight to the agreed place. We would expect their behaviour to be 

respectful and responsible. Please be aware that if their behaviour is not deemed to be 

responsible or respectful then the privilege to leave school unaccompanied could be revoked. 

 

Please note, Year 5/6 children cannot collect younger siblings from their classrooms. It must be 

an adult that does this. 

 

It is important to state that children are not allowed to have mobile phones in school. Walking 

to school unaccompanied is NOT a reason for your child to bring a phone to school. If you are 

not comfortable with giving your child this level of independence then please complete the form 

below to let us know that you will be picking them up from the classroom each day. 

 

 

Parents of Y5/6 pupils in September 2022 - please complete and return to the class 

teacher if you DO NOT want your child to walk out of school unaccompanied. Please return 

to: dothill.y5parents@taw.org.uk or dothill.y6parents@taw.org.uk  

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………….. will be collecting my Year 5/6 child from the 

classroom door every day. Please do not let them leave the site unaccompanied. 

 

My child is…………………………………………………………………………………….. Class…………………………………. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………..…….. Phone number ……………………………………….. 
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